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Head of Academy: Richard Rushton 

Thursday 9th January 2025 

 

Dear parent/ carer, 

 

Year 10 Success Evening – Thursday 23rd January, 5.00pm – 6.00pm 

Now that your child is settled in their GCSE studies, and following our Year 10 Progress Evening last 

term, we would like to invite you to a success evening on Thursday 23rd January, which will be held 

online. The event will be in the form of a presentation, and will give you an opportunity to find out 

more about how you can support your child at home whilst they are studying towards their GCSEs, 

what is to come in the terms ahead, and more on what we are doing in the academy to ensure your 

child achieves the best results possible. We will also cover revision techniques and wellbeing tips. The 

session will also include a Q&A. We will record the session and share a link with any parents/ carers 

unable to attend ‘live’. 

We look forward to seeing you there. There is no need to sign up; simply click this link just before 

5.00pm on the 23rd and you will be admitted to the meeting. You do not need a ‘Teams’ account in 

order to access this meeting. Your child is very welcome to attend with you. 

Join the meeting now 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
 

Miss A Staniforth 

Vice Principal 

 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_YjEyZmFkZjEtM2RjNy00ZmFjLTk5OTAtODM5ZmM1NmJmZjg1%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%2235ce9782-b6da-4ef9-a160-2e1eae7a5263%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22b02e86b1-8103-4de6-9d28-0dbde5adfa67%22%7d

